

Dear Parents/Carers and Students

If you have any queries at all about exams, please contact me. (However please note that I am not in every day so you may need to leave me a message I will usually get back to you within 2 working days).

Students: I am in the main Academy Office on the ground floor in the Music/Drama wing

Parents/Carers: You may call me via the main switchboard number on 0208 657 8935.

Alternatively, you may e-mail me on:

exams@thequestacademy.org.uk

Yours faithfully

Miss C McCabe Examinations Officer